Madbury Admin Asst

From: robert.berner@eversource.com

Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2015 11:49 AM

To: adminmadbury@comcast.net

Subject: Failure Prone Trees identified by Eversource and J. Moriarty
Attachments: Madbury Failure Prone Trees Nov.2015.xlsx

Hello-

Please forward this e-mail to J. Moriarty.

Thank You,
Bob Berner

Dear Mr. Moriarity-

Attached is the list of failure prone trees we identified along Town roads a week ago. Please have the removals located
along scenic roads approved by the Town. | will be able to schedule crews to complete this work after the Thanksgiving
holiday. Please notify me approval has been granted. Any locations where the Town can supply traffic control would be

appreciated.

Enjoy the holiday, SEE STHEE S1DE
Bob
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Robert Berner
EVERSOURCE
Regional Arborist
603-634-3469

This e-mail, including any files or attachments transmitted with it, is confidential and/or proprietary and is
intended for a specific purpose and for use only by the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. Any
disclosure, copying or distribution of this e-mail or the taking of any action based on its contents, other than for
its intended purpose, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender
immediately and delete it from your system. Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail are not necessarily
those of Northeast Utilities, its subsidiaries and affiliates dba Eversource Energy (Eversource). E-mail
transmission cannot be guaranteed to be error-free or secure or free from viruses, and Eversource disclaims all

liability for any resulting damage, errors, or omissions.



